
You asked, and we listened! Bundle billing will be applied on all new National General Accident & 
Health business submitted October 11, 2019, and later. When you sell any STM and supplemental 
packages, your members will be billed in a single draft. Bundle billing will be applied to both monthly 
and single pay options.* 
 
Your clients get: 

 One single draft for all of a member’s insurance products.   
 Easy-to-understand billing that only needs to be set up once.   
Full transparency. Members will see what they’re paying for at time of quote. 

Bundle billing simplifies and streamlines the billing process for your clients. It’s an effortless, 
automated back-end process for you, too! 

It’s just another way we’re making NatGen easy to do business with – so you can continue to grow your 
business! 

For more information contact Kerri at Stephens-Matthews Marketing 

1-800-544-8250 ext. 120 or email kerri@stephens-matthews.com 

* Not available in CT, DC, DE, IA, HI, MN, NM, and SD. Not applicable to List Bill accounts. Not applicable to current or rewrite business.  


